
From: Susan Morrison 
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 12:15 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore 
<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Condo application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue, located south of 
Bloomington and adjacent to a wetland known as Snively Reserves 
 
Re Snively Reserves 
 
ATTENTION:  Stephen Huycke, City Clerk & Simone Fiore, Planner 
 
Dear Stephen & Simone: 
 
Please register my concerns as a resident of Oak Ridges in Richmond Hill regarding 
the above condo application. 
 
I am vehemently opposed to approving this or any building over 4-5 storeys tall 
including parking levels pursuant to Richmond Hill's current restrictions. To consider 8 
storeys is far above this limit and not in keeping with our neighbourhood. It also sets a 
dangerous precedent for the future. This is not an appropriate area for high rise 
buildings. 
 
Thank you for registering my concerns. 
 
Best regards, Susan Morrison 
74 Worthington Avenue 
Richmond Hill, L4E 3X1 
 


